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Re: In the matter of the Borough of Park Ridge ("BPR") Requesting Three Months Extension to 
File Calendar Year ("CY") 2021 Annual Report ("AR") by June 30, 2022 

Dear Mr. Carpenter, 

At its agenda meeting on June 8, 2022, the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities ("Board") 
considered your May 1, 2022 request for a three (3) month extension to file the BPR's CY 2021 AR 
Please be advised that the Board waived the provision in N.J.A.C. 14:3-6.3, which requires that 
each 30-day extension be a separate submission, and granted your extension request until June 
30, 2022. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Alice Bator Director, Division 
of Audits at (609) 913-6257. 

CD/dh 

C: Alice Bator Director 
Division of Audits 

Sincerely, 
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cting Board Secretary 


